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KNOTES FROM THE  

GRAND KNIGHT 

Knights and Ladies, 
As,we begin a new fraternal year I'd like to 
wish you all a Happy New Year  . Last year 
was active and successful. We were able to 
assist many through fundraisers and 
charitable giving. I thank all officers and 
members for that success. We started the 
new year with the installation of new 
officers on June 26th. The mass and 
installation were followed by a great dinner. 
Thanks to Fred Lagos for organizing 
everything. After dinner the Ladies Auxiliary 
was presented a certificate of recognition 
from the state convention commemorating 

the 15th anniversary of the auxiliaries 
founding. A plaque was presented to Fred 
Lagos in appreciation for to fine years as 
Grand Knight. An award was presented to 
brother Grand Knight Tom Wardenburg 
for  years of dedication and service. On a 
sad note Tom and Rose have decided to 
transfer to St.Alban Roe Council.They will 
continue to be a part of Holy Infant Parish. I 
am sure we all thank them and wish them 
the best. 
Here is looking to another great year.  
 
Vivat Jesus!  
 
Rich Lacaille  
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

7/10 Dave Denzer 

7/17 Jack Wiltrakis 

7/24 Al Bouckaert 

7/31 Jack Schaefers 

8/7   Paul Mallery 

8/13 Ken Clemens 

8/20 Bob Walker 

8/27 Jerry Quinn 

 

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 
 

The scholarship application previously 
received was forwarded to Fr.Stanger.  
50/50 and tips for the July bingo will go to 
the Heritage Girls. 

Mass intention for 10:15 Mass on 7/2 will 
be Marilyn Chapuis. 
Corpus Christi rehearsal and event were 
discussed 
Bob Hoelscher reported no response yet 
about a Alter Server's picnic.  
Next Fifth Sunday is July 30. Intention will 
be discussed at next General meeting. 
The slate of officers for the coming year was 
presented as previously. Nominated and 
approved. 
 

OFFICER’S MEETING 
MINUTES 
- GK Rich Lacaille opened the meeting at 

7:30 p.m. 

- his new e-mail address is 

rlacaillekofc@gmail.com 

- officers in attendance were - Rich Lacaille, 

Steve Lane, John Hoffmann, Vince 

Vogelgesang, Fred Lagos, Bob Walker, Joe 

Strange, Ted Salvia, Jim Rolwes, Gene 

Hanneke 

 - Rich remarked on the fine Officer 

Installation ceremony and dinner last night 

and the plaques handed out at the dinner 

- Father Burkemper is a 1st Degree Knight.  

Need to get him to fill out transfer form to 

HI Knights. 
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- Tom Wardenburg is transferring to St. 

Alban's Knight council.  Need to find 

replacement for his duties - Felice Coeurs 

Dance and purchase of drinks for monthly 

bingo.  We will have the setup team handle 

buying drinks during setup time. 

- Request from Denis Thien - He, Linda and 

Dan Angel are starting up a pro-life project 

with the youth group.  Looking for funds to 

help.  We voted to give them $200. 

Further discussion revolved around how to 

get girls to make a pro-life phone call rather 

than automatically thinking of calling 

Planned Parenthood.  IE: Thrive, Birth Right, 

Pregnancy Resource Center. 

- Bob Walker - there will be a 1st Degree 

ceremony at Holy Infant in August 

- Joe Strange - get him newsletter articles 

by Friday 

- Vince Vogelgesang - June bingo had 126 

people 

- Ted Salvia - Tessie La'o made the Corpus 

Christi canopy.  We should reimburse her 

for the material.  We should also send her 

and others Thank You cards for decorating 

the Mary alter in the Corpus Christi 

procession. 

That led to a discussion on buying cards, or 

a stamp for making our own cards, or use 

computer to print them. 

- Bob Walker - District Deputy report. 

- Discussed having Masses said for Mark 

Donovan. 

   - The UKnight site needs to be updated.  

Needs a team to do the work. 

- Rich Lacaille - closed the meeting at 8:20 

p.m. 

-- Gene Hanneke Recorder 

BINGO  

Our next Bingo is Saturday, July 15th.  

Anyone that has some time please think 

about volunteering at this event.  Our 

bingos are our #1 source of income! 

 

 

NEW OFFICERS 

INSTALLATION DINNER 

The new officers of our council were 

installed during a mass and dinner on 

Monday, June 26th.  Thanks to all who 

attended! 

JUNE CALENDAR 

7/11 GENERAL MEETING WITH 

ROSARY AT 7:15 

7/15 BINGO  

7/25 OFFICER’S PLANNING MEETING 


